
 

 

December 4, 2017 

 

Board of Education Members 

Livingston County Board of Education 

127 East Adair Street 

Smithland, KY 42081 

 

Dear Board Members, 

 

I would like to request your consideration for approval of our non-resident contracts for 2018-2019. Below is a summary 

of the current non-resident contracts along with the contracts for approval for the 2018-2019 school year. 

 

Crittenden--- The proposed contract for 2018-2019 is on a one-to-one basis with the understanding that no additional 

students be added to the contract unless special permission is granted.  According to the 2017-2018 Fall Non-Resident 

report there are 16 Livingston County residents attending Crittenden schools and 2 Crittenden residents attending 

Livingston County Schools. 

 

Lyon--- According to the 2017-2018 Fall Non-Resident report, there were 4 Livingston County residents attending Lyon 

County schools and 2 Lyon County residents attending Livingston schools. The proposed contract for 2018-2019 would 

be the same as in 2017-18 contract---up to 4 students for each district with additional students on a one-for-one basis 

between the two school systems. 

 

Marshall--- According to the 2017-2018 Fall Non-Resident report, there are 5 Livingston County residents attending 

Marshall County Schools and 0 Marshall County residents attending Livingston County Schools. The proposed contract 

for 2018-2019 is on a one-to-one basis with the understanding that no additional students be added to the contract unless 

special permission is granted.  

 

McCracken--- The proposed contract for 2018-2019 would allow for up to 10 students for each district with additional 

students on a one for one basis between the two school systems.  During the 2017-18 school year there were 9 

Livingston residents attending McCracken schools and 4 McCracken residents attending Livingston County Schools. 

 

Paducah Independent --- The proposed contract for 2018-2019 would be the same as the 2017-18 contract -- up to 4 

students for each district with additional students on a one for one basis between the two school systems.  According to 

the Fall Non-Resident Report there were 3 Livingston residents attending Paducah Independent schools and 0 Paducah 

Independent students attending Livingston County Schools.   

 

It should be noted that the passing of House Bill 182 by the 2013 General Assembly does not require children of district 

employees to be counted on the non-resident contracts. District Employees may take their children with them to the 

district in which they are employed.  Therefore the numbers listed above do not include children of district employees.  

 

I would appreciate the board member’s consideration on the issue of the non-resident contracts for 2018-2019. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Amy Ramage 

Director of Pupil Personnel 


